
Athletic Board Report September 2016

All football and cross country teams are competing now.  Junior high has to be later due to UIL 
regulations.  We have enjoyed perfect weather for workouts during August and thus far in 
September.  Injuries have taken a toll in the football program, Lord willing, we won’t have much 
more!  

Heads up:  9-22 JH vs. Vega will be one game only.  They have had injuries to deplete their 7th 
grade team.  

Coach Haberthur


